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Two Hononegah Community High School Students are name Semifinalists in 

the 2019 National Merit Scholarship Competition 
 

Rockton, Ill. (November 28, 2018) - Congratulations to Matthew Montavon and Alicia Repka 

on being named Semifinalists in the 2019 National Merit Scholarship Program!  These 

academically talented high school seniors have an opportunity to continue in the competition for 

some 7,500 National Merit Scholarships worth more than $31 million that will be offered next 

spring. To be considered for a Merit Scholarship® award, Semifinalists must fulfill several 

requirements to advance to the Finalist level of the competition. Over 90 percent of the 

Semifinalists are expected to attain Finalist standing, and about half of the Finalists will win a 

National Merit Scholarship, earning the Merit Scholar® title. NMSC, a not-for-profit 

organization that operates without government assistance, was established in 1955 specifically to 

conduct the annual National Merit Scholarship Program. Scholarships are underwritten by 

NMSC with its own funds and by approximately 410 business organizations and higher 

education institutions that share NMSC’s goals of honoring the nation’s scholastic champions 

and encouraging the pursuit of academic excellence. 

 

### 

Contact: Dr. Kim Suedbeck, Assistant Superintendent, 815-624-5014 

 
About Hononegah Community High School District 
Hononegah is a public school district in Rockton, Illinois, located between Rockford and the southern border of 

Wisconsin.  The District serves over 2,100 students from the towns of Rockton, Roscoe, Shirland, and parts of South 

Beloit. The District provides an inspiring and challenging educational experience that promotes reflective critical 

thinking, civic engagement, and personal development. 


